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Friday 19th May 2023 
 

This week we have been so pleased to welcome over 60 grown-ups and siblings into school 
to participate in class worship. I loved the performance by Miss Welch's class of New 
Testament Saul who became Paul reminding us about our key value FORGIVENESS.  Miss 
Perkin's class brilliantly re-enacted the story of David and Jonathan who demonstrated 
FRIENDSHIP.  Whilst Mrs Brown's class beautifully reminded us about the message of 
Hope.  the hope that we have when we trust in God and treat everyone with love. 

All of these key values build into our learning around BULLYING.   

Bullying is defined as: 

An unkind action or behaviors towards someone which creates an imbalance of 
power.  Bullying is behavior that happens again and again even after we have told our 
trusted adult and the bully has been told to stop.  The bully always knows that they are 
hurting someone but they still continue. 

Watch this video for a clear understanding 

What is Bullying? - SEL Sketches... - VideoLink 

The repetitive, intentional hurting of one person or group by another person or group, 
where the relationship involves an imbalance of power. Bullying can be physical, verbal or 
psychological. It can happen face-to-face or online’. 

ANTI-BULLYING ALLIANCE 

Definition of bullying 

At St Mary's School, loving others is the core expectation for everyone.  We remind children 
to talk with their trusted adults if they have any concerns and for you, their carers to talk 
with us if you have any concerns.  Every child has the right to be safe and we all have the 
responsibility to keep others safe. 
 

https://video.link/w/vl6467402887479


This video is a wonderful reminder of our vision: Do everything in love. 
 
Daisy Chain - Animated Film narrated by Ka... - VideoLink 
 

REMINDERS: 
 

Class Worship time and dates for next week: 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Medication in School  
 

Please may we remind parents and carers that all medication for children MUST be handed 
in to the school office so that the office staff can administer 
them to your children safely. This includes cough sweets, 
inhalers, vitamins etc. Many thanks.  

 

Forest School  
 

Now that the weather is getting warmer, please ensure your 
child wears long bottoms, sun hat and if needed sun screen. 
No crop tops or short sleeved tops or bottoms.  

 

Half term 
  

The last day of term for pupils will be Friday 26th May 
 
Pupils will return to school Monday 5th June 
 
With warm wishes, 

 
 

Diane Wright MA (Education)  
 

HEADTEACHER 

Tuesday 23rd May: Mrs Hollingshurst- 2:30pm-3:00pm 

Thursday 25th May: Mr Savage- 2:30pm-3:00pm 

Friday 26th May: Mrs Perry- 2:30pm-3:00pm 

https://video.link/w/PGxmschhkNg?scrlybrkr=5e586376


In year 6, we have 

been investigating 

number patterns 
and sequences. 

We worked in 

groups, using 
shapes of our 

choice to make 

sequences. 
Mrs Perry then 

changed us to find 

a formula to find 
the nth term. 

 



Mrs Brown’s Class Worship 

 
In Mrs Brown’s class Year 1, we discussed 

our school vision, what true hope is and 

how to hope in God. We also performed a 
ribbon dance and 2 action songs and 

performed for our audience, our lovely 
parents and carers. 

Mrs Brown was so incredibly proud of her 

children for their passion and for their 
clear understanding. Well done children! 

And a big thank you to the parents that 

were able to attend. 






